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To whom it may concern, 

 

Our schools are in dire need of additional funding. Our support systems on campus 

are critically underfunded. At this point we are unable to adequately support our 

SPED students because we are not able to provide instructional aids that these 

students desperately need. Please do the right thing for students and educators and 

give us the help we need to do the best thing for children.  

 

Respectfully, 

Steven Andreen 


